How to:

Share PREM Survey Data with
Clinical Team Members

Review PREM survey data with your
Respectful Care team monthly.

Prepare a handout/slides of quarterly, yearly,
2 or cumulative PREM survey results at your
hospital.

Share the PREM survey results with OB clinical
staff in break rooms, at change of shift, and at
OB provider/staff meetings.

Determine focus areas to actively implement
Ll Respectful Care Practices on your unit:
Which key elements will you work on?

Engage clinical team members in a plan of
action, such as commit to sit, shared decision
making, review of respectful care practices.

@] To reach your goal of improving Respectful Care, host a
PQ]C Respectful Care Breakfast or Meet & Greet. Identify patient partners
to provide input on ongoing quality improvement efforts.



